
“First We Will Be Best, Then We Will Be First!”
Upcoming Events

Week of September 30th - Homecoming 2024
Spirit Week

October 4th - Stephen Hill - Drug Awareness
Program - Grade 10 - 9:30am

October 5th - Homecoming Game 2024 - Morris
Knolls v. Mount Olive - 2:00pm

October 8th - Freshman Parent Awareness Night  
“The Dangers of Vaping” - 6:30pm.- MOPAC 

October 9th - SATs - Seniors Only

October 16th - PSAT 8/9 - ALL Grade 9
October 16th - PSATs - ALL Grade 10 & 11
October 16th - ACTs - Seniors

October 16th - National English Honor Society
Induction Ceremony - 6:30pm

October 17th - Shortened Day - High School
Partnership Exercise 

October 17th - Music Department “Showcase”
Concert - 6:30pm - MOPAC

October 23rd - Key Club “Safe Trick or Treat -
5:30pm to 7:30pm - MOHS

October 24th - Drama Club - Broadway Night -
6:30pm - MOPAC

FR: Tessa Zentko, Layla Blakey, Maggie Tilves,

Elizabeth Coyle, Taylor Bush

BR: Jason Kim, Jekori Zapata, Tyler Cumming, Shawn

Lavery, Brandon Beres

Mount Olive
High School
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Freshman Parent Awareness Program
Tuesday, October 8th
6:30 pm - MOPAC
Vaping Prevention

Mount Olive High School is providing an evening presentation
on the dangers og vaping, a coordinated program for parents in

conjunction with our Health/Physical Education and
Counseling Departments.  More details regarding this program

will be distributed in your student’s Health 9 classes.

SAVE 
the

DATE

In order to foster a dialogue
to benefit all constituents in
our learning community, we
invite all Freshman
parents/guardians to attend
the October 8th Vaping
Awareness Program.  Your
attendance will provide a
waiver for your child’s Grade
9 Health Research
Assessment as disclosed in an
earlier broadcast and through
the classroom assignment.

Mount Olive
High School



Seniors will
have a 3

hour delay.  
Please

report to
school by
10:15 am

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to inform you we will be administering the Preliminary
SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test (PSAT/NMSQT) on
October 16th. ALL Grade 9 students will be taking the PSAT 8/9 and
all Grade 10 and Grade 11 students will be taking the PSAT.  The
PSAT is an important standardized test designed to prepare students
for the SAT and provide an opportunity to qualify for the National
Merit Scholarship Program.
The PSAT offers several benefits:

Practice for the SAT: It allows students to experience the format
and timing of the SAT while receiving valuable feedback on their
academic skills.
Scholarship Opportunities: High scores on the PSAT may qualify
students for the National Merit Scholarship and other recognition
programs. - Eligible for ONLY Juniors
College and Career Planning: After the test, students receive access
to tools that help them explore career interests and college
opportunities, based on their performance.

PSAT 8/9 - All Grade 9 -
Wednesday, October 16th

PSAT - All Grade 10 & 11 -
Wednesday, October 16th

ACT - Registered - Grade 12
Wednesday, October 16th
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Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are about halfway through our fall season. I’d like to address an essential 
aspect of our athletic programs that impacts our student-athletes and the 
Mount Olive community—spectator sportsmanship and proper conduct.

High school sports are vital to our student's educational experience. They 
promote teamwork and respect, and allow our Marauders to showcase their 
hard work, dedication, and talent. 

There have been recent incidents of inappropriate, aggressive, and disrespectful
behavior from spectators at various sporting events. This behavior is unfortunate
because it affects the atmosphere and undermines the spirit of Marauder athletics.

As spectators, we must remember our responsibility to model positive behavior.
Abusive language, harsh remarks, or disrespect toward event staff are unacceptable
and go against the values we want to uphold. 

As per the new NJSIAA Spectator Code of Conduct Policy, failure to comply may
result in the following:

Immediate removal from contests/events, suspension from future contests/events 
(local districts may administer additional sanctions), and required completion of an
educational component before returning to future contests/events.

Officials, coaches, and athletes deserve our respect and support, regardless 
of a disagreeable call or game outcome.  As we continue, please be a source 
of positivity and encouragement. Our goal is to create value-added environments.

For more information, please visit our #Marauder Reminder - Newsletter - 
“Spectator Code Of Conduct”.

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support of our Marauders!

Sincerely,
Colleen Suflay
Director of Athletics

Marauder
Moment

A Message from the Department of Athletics
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Athletic Hall of Fame Inductees
Class of 2024

Marauder
Moment

A Message from the Department of Athletics

Congratulations!!
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Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we strive to maintain a productive learning environment, we want to
remind you of the attendance regulations  that are in place to support 
student success.

A Day in Session
According to New Jersey Administrative Code (N.J.A.C. 6A:32-8.3), a school
day must consist of a minimum of 4 hours of instructional time, exclusive of
recess or lunch periods. 

Tardiness 
Ensuring that students arrive on time is essential.  The first warning bell for
the school day rings at 7:12, student arrival after 7:20 will be marked tardy.
Student arrival  after 10:20 a.m. will automatically be marked absent for the
school day. 

Early Dismissal
For students who are dismissed early or picked up before the end of the
instructional day, please note they must be present for at least 4 hours of
instructional time to be counted as present for the day. For example, if a
student arrives by 7:20 a.m. and is dismissed after 11:20 a.m., they will be
considered present for the day.  In equal measure, if a student arrives by 7:20
a.m. and departs  before 11:20 a.m., they will be marked absent for the day.

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that your student attends school
regularly and arrives on time. Thank you for your continued support!

In Partnership,
MOHS  Attendance Team

As a gentle reminder: Parents/Guardians must make notification to the
attendance office regarding student absences. This can be done  by calling
the attendance line at  973-927-2208 ext. 7009 or  by submitting absence
notification and documentation to the attendance office email at  
hsattendance@motsd.org 

A Message from the Office of Student Attendance


